News About Your Water Payment

The City received a letter from
Exchange Bank which stated
“Exchange Bank of Northeast
Missouri will no longer accept water
bill payments or hold them for pick-
up. Effective date will be October 15,

2023, allowing the City to make
further arrangements.”

The City will let you know what
-other arrangements will be made to
accommodate our water customers.
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